
Message from the President 
Hampton Council: 

• Christopher Bornhoeft,              

President 

• Trustee Steffanie Adams 

• Trustee Ryan Gonzalez 

• Trustee Paula McKay 

• Trustee Jeff Schneckloth 

• Trustee Rich Smice 

• Trustee Mark White 

• Clerk Michelle Reyes 

• Deputy Clerk Julie Coberley 

Mailing Address: 

PO Box 77,  Hampton, IL 61256 

LOCATIONS:  

901 4th Street                                            

Monday—Friday 8am—5pm          

closed for lunch 11:30– 1pm 

251 S. State Avenue                       

Tues—Friday 9am—3pm               

closed 11:30—12pm for lunch 

*both locations accept water bill 

payments.  

(309) 755-7165 

CLOSED ALL STATE HOLIDAYS 

 

UPCOMING COUNCIL MEETINGS  

All board meetings are held at the 

Village Hall 520 First Avenue, 

Hampton at 6:30pm unless other-

wise noted.  

 

May 12,, 2025 

May 27, 2025  (Tuesday) 

Hampton View 

V I L L A G E  O F  H A M P T O N ,  I L L I N O I S  6 1 2 5 6  

Volume 8. Issue 5. 

MAY 2025 

Get your notifications via text or email. 
  
Just let us know (309) 755-7165. 
 
** all messages/utility bills are sent  

as “no-reply@LOCis” 

Greetings Good Citizens, 

 

It looks like the green is starting to pop here and there all over town.  The 

election is now over and we have two fantastic gentleman joining the board.  

Marty Johnson and Mike Klauser will be taking over for the departing trustees 

Paula McKay and Jeff Schneckloth.  Trustee Adams retains her seat and I re-

main Village President for another four years.  If you are a fan of this publica-

tion that means you are in luck.  Four more years of newsletters.  I feel very 

blessed to have always had board members who what to help make this town 

a better place.  As far as village business goes the last budget meetings will 

be held this month.  Our fiscal year ends on April 30th so we will have it 

wrapped up before then.  I’m thrilled to announce that the Hacienda food 

truck is now in operation in the restaurant lot.  They have stated that their 

goal is to work out of the truck till they can fund repairs to the building.   It 

won’t happen over night but it will hopefully be moving in that direction.  

Many of you have waited years to get something going at that spot so let’s 

support them.  Enjoy your tacos everyone.     

       Village President 

       Christopher Bornhoeft  

Village Wide Yard Sales are ALWAYS the first week-

end in May and October! Get ready to sell…   



The Hampton Historical Society Spring Brunch will take place 

on Saturday, April 26th at 10:00am at the Hampton Grace Methodist Church, 400 

Second Avenue.  The brunch menu will feature breakfast casseroles, rolls, fruit and 

beverages.  After the meal, Paul Cieo will sing and play his acoustic guitar with a mix-

ture of folk songs and pop music from the 1950’s.  The cost of the brunch is $13.00.  

Everyone is invited Reservations in advance are required.  Please call or text (309) 

796-4196 with a number of people who plan to attend.  The deadline for reservations 

is April 21st.  

Contact Clerk’s Office to add content, hamptonil@hamptonil.org 

YOGA AT THE HERITAGE CENTER  

Mike Tappero offers donation based yoga at the Heritage Cen-

ter (donations benefit local animal welfare organizations).  

Yoga classes are every Tuesday and Thursday from 6:30p - 

7:30p (bring your own yoga mat) 

Yard Waste begins the first Monday in April.  Stickers are $2.50 they are  

available at the Clerk’s Office, Heritage Center and Porters!!!   

Yard Waste that does not have a sticker attached WILL NOT BE PICKED UP!  

Easter Egg Hunt will be on April 19th at 1pm at the shelter in Heritage 

Park. We are working on having a photo opportunity at the Heritage Center 

with the Easter Bunny prior to our egg hunt.  Be sure to check our Facebook 

page for updates. 

‘Memories with Mom’ on May 4th. Registration will be open April 8th.  There will be 

two ways to register-on line or by mail.  Why do I need to register?  By registering, it 

helps us to ensure we have enough food and craft supplies for all those that wish to 

attend.  We invite all moms, grandmothers,  and aunts along with any a special per-

son that has been a ‘mom’ figure for you.    

Registration for the “HYC Al Reamy Color Fun Run” will be coming in June.  We 

will be looking for sponsors for our color stations, start/finish line, and water station. 

More information coming soon…... 


